
Southwest Milam Water Supply Corporation 
706 E. Cameron Ave. 

Rockdale, TX 76567 
(512) 4462604 

August 15", 2024 

Notice is hereby given that the Southwest Milam Water Supply Corporation Board of Directors 
will meet on Thursday, August 15", 2024, at 10:00 am. 

Location: 908 pump station - 188 CR 431, Thorndale, Texas. 

AGENDA 

The meeting is intended to be a social event for the Board of Directors. It is to view the 
upgrades that have been completed at the 908 pump station, there is no formal corporation 
agenda. No corporation business is to be discussed and no formal action will be taken at the 
meeting. 

Heath Cargill 
General Manager 
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